
www.greens.org.nz

DO YOU WANT TO BE SHOCKED?

TASER TRIAL PUBLIC MEETING
Come and learn about Police plans to introduce the electric shock 
weapon “THE TASER” into front line policing in New Zealand.

7.30pm Thursday  7th September
Hurst Seager Room, The Christchurch Arts Centre
(entry from Hereford Street, near Rolleston Ave end)

A variety of presentations including Green MP Keith Locke and 
NZ Police Superintendent John Rivers (Project Manager for the Taser trial)
Chaired by Mike Yardley

All welcome

More Info : Grace  Taylor,  
Green MP’s Christchurch Offi ce Ph 365 5693 
Graeme Dunstall ph 3429785
Canterbury Council of Civil Liberties


